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On behalf of people who pay high taxes to stay living in Portland, please prioritize our 

young generations future. They deserve to live in a heathy, safety environment. Do 

you want your children to grow up to think it’s OK to drop out of school, do drug, and 

camp whenever or wherever they like to? 

PLEASE RECONSIDER. PLEASE THINK ABOUT OUR YOUNGER GENERATIONS 

AND THEIR FUTURE. PLEASE STOP PEOPLE CAMPING ON STREETS AND ON 

THE PUBLIC LANDS.  

 

Thank you. 


